
 
 
 
 
 

 19a Wellington Road
 Maidenhead
 SL6 6DH
 rmorton@winchester.gov.uk
 01628 672181
 

 
12th November 2012 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Winchester District Local Plan Part 1 - Joint Core Strategy 
Public Examination 
 
During the hearings of the Winchester District Local Plan Part 1 – Joint Core Strategy a 
number of further modifications were proposed by Winchester City Council.  A list of these 
modifications has been included with this letter.  A new track changes version of the Plan 
(Version 3) which will incorporate these changes will be produced shortly. This will be 
published on the website below and will be available to view, by appointment, in the Council 
offices. 
 
http://www.winchester.gov.uk/planning-policy/local-plan-part-1/examination/ 
 
All respondents who made a representation at the pre-submission stage of the Plan now have 
an opportunity to comment, in writing, on these further modifications only. These comments 
will be taken into consideration by the Inspector when writing his Final Report. The Report is 
currently scheduled to be published by the end of January 2013. 
 
If you wish to comment on the modifications please send one electronic copy and three, 
unbound, hard copies of your comments to me at the above email and postal address to 
arrive no later than 12:00 midday on Monday 24th December.  Please ensure that your 
comments are clearly marked with your name and respondent number at the top and with 
the proposed modification reference number on which you are commenting. 
 
Also included with this letter is a note on housing needs as requested by the Inspector during 
the hearings. (OD43) 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Rosemary Morton 
Programme Officer  
Winchester District Local Plan Part 1- Joint Core Strategy 

http://www.winchester.gov.uk/planning-policy/local-plan-part-1/examination/



